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Patient Group Meeting – 06.12.2012

1. Chairman’s opening remarks:

Opening remarks were made by Alan Pearch, to get the meeting underway. Dr Pravin Jain was welcomed as the visiting GP along with Lisa Weeks who helped out with the Mr Jelloo Evening.
2. Attendance and Apologies:

Attendees:



Apologies:

Bryan-Brown, Pauline


King, Mike

Triggs, Roger  


Cooper, Robert
Pearch, Alan
                                   Tulley, Ian

Pearch, Linda

                        Green, Pamela
Welton, Mahmud
3. Minutes of last meeting held on 01.11.2012:

The minutes were agreed as a true record of the previous meeting and were signed off by Alan Pearch as the Chairperson.  

4. Outstanding Action Points – Feedback:

Vending Machine
Although this has been put on hold for the moment, in view of the ground floor having a makeover, the question was asked whether we could still go ahead and buy one and fit it into the eventual new lay out?
Graham W has said that no decision will be made until a new lay out for the ground floor has been agreed.

Prescription Audit

The prescription audit which was mentioned by Dr Norwood has not been conducted to date. This will be under taken when time permits.
5. Consultant Evening 

The talk from Mr Mohammed Jelloo, Consultant Orthopaedic Surgeon, on Wednesday 28th November from 6.30pm onwards was well received with good feedback from the attendee’s. It was suggested that hand-outs would have been useful and this will be considered at future talks. Subjects under consideration for an April meeting include ENT/Cardiology/Oncology/Ophthalmology and a talk from the Pain Clinic. 
6. PPG representative in reception

Mr Pearch suggested having a PPG member sitting in reception for a couple of hours a week to take suggestions face-to-face from other patients that can then be raised at our meetings. This idea was taken up with a lot of enthusiasm and a rota was set up to cover a three week period in November.

Feedback on Practice services were in the main very positive with patients happy with the staff and Doctors. There were still patients not aware of being able to pre-book appointments and the magazines are missed. 

6. A.O.B:

Name badges and staff uniform for reception staff:

The new uniform together with name badges was well received and thought a good idea.

Food Bank:

Lisa introduced the idea of a surgery food bank over the Christmas period for patients to donate non-perishable items. An agency would collect from the surgery and distribute to those people who needed help. 

Action Lisa Weeks.

Doctor time leaflets:

It was suggested that with the recent changes made to the doctor clinic times whether a small leaflet listing when each doctor is in surgery would be useful? Action  Graham Hunt.  
Apollo:

It was asked whether the PPG sign in the Apollo could be made more visible? Whether the Apollo could have its own PPG suggestion box? Could there be a list of Apollo patient services made available in a leaflet? Action Graham Hunt  
Date of next meeting: Thursday 10th January 2013 at 12.30pm
All comments and suggestions for agenda to be emailed / phoned through a week before the next meeting – in this case by Thursday 3rd January.
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